
DIVISION  MEMORANDUM
No.  JEL, s.        2022

ANNOUNCEMENT OF WINNERS AND AWARDING OF CERTIFICATES FOR THE "VIRTUAL

GALAw piLlpiNAs, GAiAw ANGELEno cONTEST»

To :           Assistant schools Division superintendent
Chief, SGOD
OIC-Chief, CID

Heads Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1.             Please  be  informed  that  the  announcement  of  winners  for  the  `Virtual  Galaw  Pilipinas,  Galaw

Angelefto Contest" is on August 8, 2022, via DepEd Tayo Angeles Cfty Page.

2.              Moreover, the awarding of certificates to the winning schools for the different categories will be held

during the Flag Raising Ceremony at the Division Office on August 15, 2022. The cendficates will be received

by the respective School Heads and Coaches of the winning schools.

3.              Wide dissemination of and strict compliance to the contents of this Memorandum is highly enjoined.

Schools Division Superintendent
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